
 

 

  
15 April 2013 

  
SYMPHONY ENVIRONMENTAL TECHNOLOGIES PLC 

 

 
Notice of Annual General Meeting 

 
Symphony Environmental Technologies Plc announces that the Company’s Annual 

General Meeting will be held at 6 Elstree Gate, Elstree Way, Borehamwood, 

Hertfordshire WD6 1JD on 17 May 2013 at 10am. 

 

The Company has today posted to shareholders the Annual Report and Accounts and 

the Notice of Annual General Meeting.   

 

Copies of the Annual Report and Accounts and Notice of Annual General Meeting are 

available for viewing or download from the Company's website at www.d2w.net  

 
 
 

-ENDS- 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Symphony Environmental Technologies plc  
Michael Laurier, CEO 
Ian Bristow, FD 

 
Tel: +44 20 8207 5900 

  
Cantor Fitzgerald Europe 
Stewart Dickson / Julian Erleigh (Corporate Finance) 
Katie Ratner (Corporate Broking)  

 
Tel: +44 20 7894 7000 

 

 
 
 
 

 


